
                 

 

 

Are you a Key Worker? 

THIS IS FOR ALL PARENTS & CARERS TO COMPLETE AND RETURN BY 9am ON FRIDAY 20th MARCH 2020. 

School is urgently trying to collate information to allow us to plan for the provision of education for the 

children of key workers in the coming weeks and months. 

 

The Government has issued guidance on the definition of who a ‘key worker’ is. Please note that we will ask 

for proof of all this to effectively deploy the staff we have available to us and to ensure that we do not ask 

our own staff to make difficult choices for themselves and their families unnecessarily. 

 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

 

1. Full names and classes of the children you have in school: 

 

2. What is the name of parent/carer 1: 

 

3. Parent/carer 1 : Please indicate your profession: 

 

4. What is the name of parent/carer 2: 

 

5. Parent/carer 2: Please indicate your profession: 

 

6. If you think you work in a key profession, will your child (ren) be attending school on Monday 23rd 

March? 

YES / NO 

 

7. If your child (ren) will not be attending every day please can you indicate the days you will need 

them to be in school. 


